
Board of Finance Special Meeting 

June 18, 2024 6:00 PM 

 

Please click the link below to join the webinar: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89146008039 

Or Telephone: 

    Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 

    +1 646 558 8656 US (New York) 

Webinar ID: 891 4600 8039 

 
 

1. Discussion regarding the Board of Education’s financial update.  Phil Cross, 
Director of Finance and Operations. 

 
2. Discussion/decision regarding a supplemental appropriation request in the 

amount of $230,000 for three capital projects previously requested in the FY 24-
25 capital budget. Phil Cross, Director of Finance and Operations. 
 

3. Discussion/decision regarding a supplemental appropriation request in the 
amount of $13,500 for PFAS filters for the School and Town water system.  Karl 
Kilduff, Town Administrator. 
 

4. Discussion/decision regarding approval of an appropriation and bond 
authorization in the amount of $6 million for road paving.  Tony Pesco, 
Selectman, Rick Darling, Finance Director, Karl Kilduff, Town Administrator. 
 

5. Discussion/decision regarding a supplemental appropriation request in the 
amount of $100,000 for catch basin work in preparation for summer/fall road 
paving. Karl Kilduff, Town Administrator. 
 

6. Discussion/decision regarding the approval of minutes from the May 6th, May 9th 
and May 23rd meetings. 
 

7. Adjournment. 
 


